Bristol Bay Economic Development Corporation

P.O. Box 1464 • Dillingham, Alaska 99576 • (907) 842-4370 • Fax (907) 842-4336 • 1-800-478-4370



April 2nd, 2013

Dear Legislative Staff:

It has been brought to our attention that a significant effort is being made to discredit the Governor's nomination of Vince Webster to retain his position on the Alaska Board of Fisheries. It would appear that this effort is being led by one general interest group.

We would like to again reaffirm our support of Mr. Vince Webster in behalf of the all the interest groups in our communities be it Sport, Commercial or Subsistence. Attached is our original letter that we sent to the Governor. If we can be of any additional assistance or provide the committee's with any additional information please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Norman Van Vactor President / CEO

Bristol Bay Economic Development Corporation

P.O. Box 1464 • Dillingham, Alaska 99576 • (907) 842-4370 • Fax (907) 842-4336 • 1-800-478-4370



Governor Sean Parnell Alaska State Capital Juneau, AK 99801

18 March 2013

Dear Governor Parnell,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Bristol Bay Economic Development Corporation and the 17 communities of Southwest Alaska communities we represent, we urge your continued support of Vince Webster to a seat on the Alaska Board of Fisheries.

Thank you, sincerely,

Norman Van Vactor

President & CEO